
         
             INVITATION TO TENDER 

             Marketing and Communications Campaign 
 

Sealed bids marked “City of Hamilton Communications 
Campaign” will be received, in the envelope provided, at the 
office of the City of Hamilton, 17 Church Street, Hamilton, up 
to 3:00 p.m. on Thursday, September 26th, 2019. 
 
Interested bidders may collect the Bid Documents from the 
Corporation’s offices at City Hall during normal office hours 
(9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday to Friday). 
 
Inquiries by bidders are to be directed to Zoë Mulholland at 
441-279-5257 or email at zmulholland@cityhall.bm  
 
The Corporation of Hamilton is not bound to accept the 
lowest or any bid.  
 
City Hall   Zoë Mulholland 
6 September 2019               Communications Manager 
 


